
           

                   

 
                             

   
                                     

 

               
                                         

      

 
                       

 
                             

   
               

       
     

               

         

Here's your December 2017 HOOT Student Newsletter: 

* Register for winter quarter. Classes start Jan. 8. Register now. http://myportal.fhda.edu/ 

* GE Fridays
 
Need to fulfill some GE requirements? Get them done at Sunnyvale Center on Fridays this winter!
 
https://foothill.edu/sunnyvale/ge‐fridays.html 

* Giving opportunities (donate)
 
Giving Tuesday may be over, but there are still opportunities to donate to the food pantry and other good causes
 
on campus.
 

* Foothill College has 23 Associate Degrees for Transfer (ADTs)
 
Want to transfer to a California State University campus? We have 23 ADTs to make it easier for you. Ten can be
 
completed fully online! https://foothill.edu/adt/degrees.html
 

* Hot classes 
Check out some of the most interesting classes being offered this winter. https://foothill.edu/schedule/open.html 

* Important dates 
Finals Week is Dec. 11‐15. Campus will be closed for winter break Dec. 25‐Jan. 2. https://foothill.edu/calendar 

* Bookstore Holiday Sale 
Sales last until Dec. 21. Get more info. http://books.foothill.edu/home.aspx 

* Study Abroad in Costa Rica 
See https://foothill.edu/campusabroad/costarica.html for details. 

* Check out all of the upcoming events at foothill.edu/events. 
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Register for 
winter quarter 
Classes start Jan. 8. 

I REGISTER NOW I 
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Giving Opportunities 
Giving Tuesday may be over, but there are stilld 
opportunities to donate to the food pantry an 
other good causes on campus. 

GIVE NOW 

Hot Classes 
Check out some of the most interesting 
classes being offered this winter. 

I TAKE A CLASS I 



Important Dates 
Finals Week is Dec. 11-15. Campus will be 
closed for winter break Dec. 25-Jan. 2. 

LEARN MORE 
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